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Receive Jesus for justification, and the Holy Spirit for sanctifica-
tion,

A vessel of clay filled with the Spirit is better than a silver vessel
filled with self.

A medical professor in Boston, when lecturing upon the heart, said
to his pupils :—“ Gentlemen, if I would bring my heart to bear upon
Bunker Hill monument, I could batter it down with my heart-th robs.
So must we, said Dr. Gordon, bring our hearts to bear upon the people
sitting in darkness.

In missionary work, most is accomplished by individual, personal
work. We may have all theological training, but have we been used of
God for the conversion of a soul?

‘That the Lord of the harvest may speedily thrust forth laborers into
this harvest, and stir up the wills of His faithful people at hame to pray
for and to care for His holy cause, is the earnest prayer of

A STUDENT VOLUNTEER.

COLLEGE NOTES.

Our list of graduates this year is not so large as that of last year, but
still makes a very good showing for the College. The following is a list
of those who expect to be sent out to active permanent work this spring:
J. Thompson, F. Pratt, A. C. Ascah, A. E.Mount, A. C. Wilson, R,
Faries and J. Curran.

At the time of writing, the appointments have not all been made known,
but we give them as correctly as possible under the circumstances.

Mr. F. Pratt has been appointed curate, for the year of his diaconate,
to Rev. A. F. Bourne of Dunham, P.Q.

Mr. A. C. Ascah, we surmise, will go to Mascouche, where he has been
conducting services as a student for some time past.

Mr. Faries starts soon for Moose Fort, to take up the work for which
he has been training in the College. He intends going by Lake St. John,
in order to visit some tribes of Indians east of Hudson Bay, with a view
to establishing a permanent mission among them. We hope that the
pages of our Magazine may contain an account of his Indian work at some
future date.

It is with mingled feelings of congratulation,regret, good wishes and hum-
ble, heart-felt prayers that we say good-bye to so many of our fellow-stu-
dents—congratulation at having finished their college training and at being




